King Ina Church of England Academy KIN G INA
Northfield

Somerton

Somerset, TA11 6FQ

Telephone: 01458 272587
Email: office@kingina.co.uk

CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY

11t November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to advise you that there were more nominations than vacancies for the
recently advertised post of Parent Governor. Therefore, a ballot will take place.
Overleaf you will find a ballot paper (one per parent).

How to vote:

Place an X in the right-hand column against the candidate of your choice. No other
distinguishing marks of any kind should be made on the ballot paper.

You may not vote more than once per candidate.

e Only parents/carers of registered pupils at the school are eligible to vote.

e No parent/carer is entitled to complete more than one ballot paper
(irrespective of the number of children at the school).

o Please return the ballot paper by midday on 18" November 2022.

Ballot papers should be placed in a sealed envelope and should not contain the
name of the sender.

The results of the ballot will be publicised after the count.
Yours sincerely
PPN = o

Mrs C Farley
Chair of Governors
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CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY

OFFICIAL BALLOT PAPER - KING INA ACADEMY
ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR

Number of votes available — 1

Name of Supporting Statement sloa:f
Candidate pporting Stateme
X Here

Kiri Gibson || passionately believe every child should be able to attend their local primary
school for an enjoyable, well-rounded education where they find success, at
their own rate, in core subjects and are able to thrive in sport and creative
subjects too.

work as an advisory teacher for the LA supporting children with SEN in their
Early Years settings. Previously | taught Early Years and KS1.
| feel | could bring positivity, pro-activeness and enthusiasm to the role of
barent governor, ensuring that | listen to other parents/carers so their voice is
fully represented.
Rebecca [ have worked in education for the last 12 years and have a passion for ensuring
Barber that students receive the best education possible. Through the teaching and
leadership roles I have held, I have gained multiple skills; ranging from the
excellent management and organisation of teams to raise attainment within
education, as well as, assessing and maintaining health and safety within
organisations. I hold an extensive knowledge of SEND and current teaching
bractices. All of which I hope to bring to the role of Parent Governor to aid King
[na Academy provide the best education possible for our children.

Amy [ believe I would be suitable for the role of Parent Governor because I have a
Norman genuine interest in education locally as a working Mum with two children. T'm
keen to be part of the growth of the school in its new location. I feel it is
important to be involved and active within the school's developments and as
part of the wider community. I am a good team player with energy and
lenthusiasm that embraces change and could be a good advocate both ways —
parents and school.

How to vote:
Place an X in the right-hand column against the candidate of your choice. No other
distinguishing marks of any kind should be made on the ballot paper.

e You may not vote more than once per candidate.

« Only parents/carers of registered pupils at the school are eligible to vote.
« No parent/carer is entitled to complete more than one ballot paper
(irrespective of the number of children at the school).

The ballot paper must be returned to the Returning Officer at the school office, in a sealed
envelope, no later than midday on 18" November 2022. The name of the voter must not
be written on the envelope. All envelopes will be placed in a sealed ballot box.
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